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Revision: 00  

  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2007-08 FY 2008-09  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

HIGHWAY TRUST 
FUND  Up to $4,600  Up to $4,600 

TOTAL FUNDS  Up to $4,600  Up to $4,600 
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 360 changes provisions relating to the number of sets of Purple Heart license plates that may be issued to an individual.  Currently, 
individuals may apply for Purple Heart plates for only one motor vehicle or trailer.  The bill changes the number to two motor vehicles, 
two trailers or a motor vehicle and a trailer. 
 
The Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) indicates there were 921 sets of Purple Heart plates issued in 2006.  It is possible the 
number of Purple Heart plates issued could double pursuant to the bill.  Applicants for plates pay the regular license plate fee and an 
additional $5 fee for the specialty plates.  The $5 fee is placed in the Highway Trust Fund.  Increased revenue for the Highway Trust 
Fund is projected to be less than $4,600 pursuant to the bill.   It is assumed DMV can handle any increased need for Purple Heart 
plates with existing appropriations for license plate production. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

REVIEWED BY Rich Robinson 1/25/07 PHONE  471-2526 
COMMENTS 
 
DEPT. OF MOTOR VEHICLES – No basis to disagree. 
 

 
 
 


